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2. Revenue loss could be shifted onto other taxpayers, such as employers, rather than on the welfare
state. 3. It could possibly introduce inflation, and it could be hard to enforce. The first two
arguments are very, very weak. The last point is not entirely unfounded - after all, obviously I've
been in severe debt and have a rather low income and have moved to a very cheap city to get the
benefits of healthcare- so it is easy for my argument to be a poor one. I already addressed the first
three points in the previous comments. I could say more about point 4, but I'm not sure that it's true.
All in all, I don't think that the case for universal healthcare is exactly strong. It seems to be rather
weak on a number of grounds, including both policy issues and ideas about how to deal with the
problems and issues which the current system has. Novel approaches for the treatment of chronic
hepatitis B. Chronic hepatitis B (CHB) is a major public health problem, with more than 400 million
people infected worldwide. Current anti-viral agents have significant limitations, most notably the
emergence of drug resistance and the potential for genotoxic complications in patients receiving
long-term therapy. Hence, there is a need for new drugs that target specific molecular targets,
which will delay resistance and reduce long-term toxicity. Although nucleos(t)ide analogues are
currently considered the standard of care for CHB, novel therapeutic approaches to treat CHB and
the viral infection are needed. These should include treatment of HBV infection before the
development of clinical disease, treatment of occult HBV carriers, treatment of CHB, inhibition of
HBV replication and sustained off-therapy suppression of residual HBV, and induction of 'functional
cure' of CHB (i.e. suppression of viral replication and/or seroconversion to hepatitis B e antigen
(HBeAg)-negative status in patients with active viral replication, such as those with active liver
inflammation or fibrosis). In this Review, we discuss the advances in development of new antivirals
for the treatment of CHB and the new therapeutic approaches currently under investigation.Q: How
to replace numbers that are
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